
15. OPENING OF TOMMY TAYLOR COURTS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Property Manager Lorna Holton, DDI 371-1437 

 
 The purpose of this report is to inform the Housing Working Party that a date has now been set for the 

official opening of the Tommy Taylor Courts on Saturday 4 August 2001. 
 
 A programme for the opening, invitation list, and arrangement for unveiling of the plaque will be 

prepared in the near future and circulated to members. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


